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Cole, Bethany Anne

From: CMU CARES Act
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 2:42 PM
Subject: CARES Act Grant

 

  

CMU is pleased to inform you that you have been awarded a 

CARES Act grant. The grant was awarded to students meeting the 

following criteria: 

 Registered for Fall 2020 courses 

 Completed a FAFSA for 2020-2021 

 Demonstration of special circumstance financial need as 

determined by the Office of Scholarships and Financial Aid 

You may view the amount of your grant by logging in to 

CentralLink. From the home page, click on the account balance 

link in the Student Quick View menu to access your online billing 

account. Click on the “View & Pay Accounts” link from the left 

sidebar to review current activity and scroll to the bottom to find the 

most recent transaction. Your grant amount will be indicated by the 

September 23, 2020 line item which reads “CARES Act 2”. A 

refund will be initiated tomorrow, September 24th for the amount 

you were awarded, regardless of whether or not there is a balance 

due. If you have not already done so, please review your student 

refund method to ensure timely processing. 

 

Notes: 



2

 This is a one-time grant, not a reoccurring payment.  

 This is a grant and will not need to be repaid  
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